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Dear Parents,

Tomorrow is Field Day, one of the best days of the year! We are closely monitoring the weather, and while tomorrow's forecast doesn't
seem to have rain, it's likely to be muddy from today's rain. Please make sure your kiddos wear clothes you don't mind getting dirty as
well as shoes and socks. Applying sunscreen before students arrive is also helpful. Our neighborhood Kroger donated a pallet of water,
but feel free to send a disposable water bottle.

If by chance the weather doesn't cooperate, we have an alternate plan for indoor activities and will still need our volunteers to help it be
successful.

Have a good evening!

Mrs. Wilder
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